

Department of Government Affairs 1341 Crossways Boulevard Chesapeake, Virginia 23320

January 16, 2024

Katherine K. Glass Clerk of Council City of Hampton 22 Lincoln Street, 8th Floor City Hall Hampton, Virginia 23669

RE: In Response to Published Request to Bid for Wireless Franchise

Dear Ms. Glass, Mayor Tuck, and members of City Council:

Please consider this correspondence a formal response to the City of Hampton's request for bid to occupy and use public streets and public rights of way in the City of Hampton for providing wireless services. This item is scheduled to be heard in the Council Chambers on January 24, 2024, at 6:30pm, or as soon thereafter and a public hearing for an adoption of the ordinance on February 14, 2024, at 6:30pm, or as soon thereafter if Cox Communications is selected as a successful bidder.

Please feel free to contact me at Derrick.Williams@cox.com or 757-897-0209 if you have any questions or concerns at any time.

Sincerely,

Derrich Williams_

Derrick Williams
Sr. Analyst Government Affairs Relations
Cox Communications – East Region